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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 3 

July 
15th  First Day Term 3 

19th  Noel Pollerd Basketball 

Yr 5/6 

23rd Cyber Safety Incursion 

24th  Bus Safety Incursion 

Lunch orders for Friday 

due in by 9am 

26th  PFA Bakery Lunch Day 

29th Book Club orders due 

August 
1st Cluster Athletics 3-6 

9th MDPSSA Athletics 

15th  National Day of Action 

Against Bullying & 

Violence 

16th  Passions & Pathways 

Careers Roadshow Yr 5/6 

19th Cluster Performing arts 

19th-

23rd 

Book Week 

Parade- 21st 

23rd PFA Bakery Lunch Day 

28th Father’s Day Stall 

30th 1st Step Into Prep Session 

 

Please note that an up to date 

calendar is available on COMPASS  

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 21 Date: 18/07/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school this week 
 
NAPLAN RESULTS 

The Naplan results will be sent home today.  Please note the school DOES NOT receive 
the results format you do.  Secondary schools request this information for enrolment 
purposes so please ensure you store this information in a secure place.   

PARENT/CAREGIVER/GUARDIAN OPINION SURVEY 

This survey gives us vital feedback each year and is coming up towards the end of 
July.  More information to come.  

NOEL POLLERD SHIELD BASKETBALL 

Good luck to our Year 5/6 students competing in Maryborough tomorrow at the Noel 
Pollerd Shield.  Parents/carers are welcome to attend and support.  We need a 
scorer/team manager for each team.  If you’re available, please let Miss Martin 
know.  The fixture has been sent out to families via Compass.  

NEW TRACK  

Who would have thought a dirt track could create such enthusiasm for walking and 
running!! Our students are loving the new track which we hope to use bikes and scooters 
on when the weather is finer.  In the meantime, the students have been walking and 
running each recess and brain break times.  Stay tuned for more great activities coming 
with this! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s value in focus is:  

Determination 

Not giving up after the first go. 

mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu
mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu


 

 

  

Last term’s Stars of the Week 

    

 

 

  

 

 

STUDENTS OF THE 

WEEK 

Prep – Xanthe Hunter 

Grade 1/2 – Evelyn Cleine 

Grade 3/4 – Chester Harris- 

Grey 

Grade 5/6 – Emily Parker 

Principals- Isaac Thursby & 

Jordan Mitchell 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance Meeting – Monday August 19th 

at 3.30pm 

School Council Meeting  – Monday 

August 19th at 7pm. 

 

 

We are a child safe school; committed 
to the safety and wellbeing of all 

children and young people. We have 
zero tolerance of child abuse. 

 
 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/pr
ograms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 

 

Our child safety officer is Mrs Gibbs 
 

 

 

BOOK CLUB 

Orders due back Monday 29/07/2024 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx


 

 

 

 

  

Charly’s 

Toasty 

Tuesdays!!! 

Free 
First Lunch in the Multi- Purpose room  

Tuesday July 22nd – Years Prep-2  

 

 

 

 

 

Noel Pollerd Shield 
Basketball – Year 5/6 

 

Tomorrow, Friday July 19th  
 

Leaving school at 8.50am  
Returning to school by 3.15pm  

 
Cost per student is $5.00 

 
Permission forms have been loaded on to compass, please complete by 

TODAY 
 

Basketball shirts are being supplied, students only require their own runners and a pair 
of navy shorts WITHOUT POCKETS. 

Usual healthy lunch, snacks and drink required. 
 

UNIFORM ORDERS 

Term 3 Uniform order is attached to this Newsletter and now open. Please note the slight price increase due to our 

supplier’s price rise.  

All orders are due by August 2nd  

 

BET BET & DISTRICT SENIOR ATHLETIC SPORTS 

Years 3 - 6 

Thursday August 1st, 2024 

 
o The bus will be leaving the school at 8:50a.m. 

sharp.  
o Returning to school at 3pm 
o Students will need to have their usual healthy 

snacks, lunch and drink. 
o School uniform to be worn with appropriate 

shoes for running. 
o Permission forms will be posted on the compass 

app soon.  
 

We require volunteers to assist at various 

events to help make the day run smoothly. 

Please let the office know if  you are able to 

help.       

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The Smile Squad free school dental 

program is coming to our school 
The Smile Squad team from Maryborough District Health Service are coming to our school at the 
end of August. 
Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. 
This means ALL students can get a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treatment at 
school. 
How to access free dental care 
We need your consent before we can provide services. Consent is usually provided by a parent or 
guardian. 
Sign up to Smile Squad at: https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic  

OR use the below QR code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete and submit the consent form by August 21st 2024.  

Paper copies of the consent form are available. Please contact the school office if you would like to 
request one. 
 
Smile Squad oral health packs  

All children deserve a healthy smile, and the Smile Squad free school dental program is working 

hard to help make sure this happens.  

These packs these packs were sent home last week. The pack contains a toothbrush, full sized 

toothpaste, and an oral health brochure. Please take the time to read the brochure. It’s full of 

helpful hints and tips to help your whole family eat well, drink well and clean well – for life. 

Standard strength toothpaste 

Smile Squad provides standard strength fluoride toothpaste that is generally used by ages six and 

over, unless recommended by a dental or trained health professional. 

If your child is under six, please talk to a dental or trained health professional to find out if your 

child might benefit from using this toothpaste. You can also choose to put the toothpaste away 

until they turn six or give it to someone else in your family to use. 

Do I need to attend my child’s appointment? 

No, you do not need to attend your child’s appointment. You can attend if you would like to, and 

you can take your child to the community dental clinic if you prefer. 

The Maryborough District Health Service Smile Squad look forward to seeing you soon.  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fsmilesquadvic&data=05%7C02%7Cdunolly.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C23f8e672b5f94f6d8ccc08dc794210c1%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638518571874015554%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y93QjQEjjuLdUDK36xqb42yljxSPMqvCpKQxWlJLs3Y%3D&reserved=0


 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


